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Dear Planning Department,
THE PUBLICATION PLAN – STAGE OF THE LOCAL PLAN REVIEW
Regarding the inclusion of the plot of land adjacent to the Wildwood Estate at Stafford- also
known as a part of Acton Hill – for the possibility of the building of 81 properties.
This idea has already been squashed by two previous planning applications and there is no
reason whatsoever to raise the matter again.
Such a development would have untold drastic effects upon an already overloaded local
community affecting roads, both by way of access to and from the development and additional
congestion when entering the County Town of Stafford.
Schools, G.P. surgeries and hospitals would also suffer and no benefits to the town could be
envisaged.
This part of the plan should be completely erased – for now and into the future.
Yours exceedingly truly
John Laidlar
Wildwood resident.
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